
File No. 23-0722 
 
FINAL INITIAL STUDY/MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION (IS/MND) and ENERGY AND 
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Los Angeles Phase IV River Bike Path IS/MND 
to advance the Los Angeles River Bike Path Phase IV Project (Project). 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. FIND that, on the basis of the whole record, with imposition of mitigation measures, there is no 
substantial evidence that the Project will have a significant effect on the environment; that the 
Final IS/MND was completed in compliance with California Environmental Quality Act; that the 
Final IS/MND was presented to the Council, as the decision-making body of the City; that the 
Council reviewed and considered the information contained in the Final IS/MND; and that the 
Final IS/MND reflects and expresses the City’s independent judgment and analysis. 

 
2. ADOPT the Final IS/MND as reflected in the attachments in the Los Angeles Department of 

Transportation (LADOT) transmittal dated May 15, 2025, attached to the Council file. 
 

3. ADOPT the Mitigation Monitoring Program as reflected in the attachments in said LADOT 
transmittal. 

 
4. SPECIFY that the documents constituting the record of proceedings in this matter are at the 

Office of the City Clerk, 200 North Spring Street, Los Angeles, California 90012; in the files of the 
LADOT located at 100 South Main Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012; and at the Department of 
Public Works, Bureau of Engineering, 1169 South Broadway, Suite 600, Los Angeles, California 
90015; and any other relevant City department. 

 
5. APPROVE the Project as described in the Final IS/MND. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The LADOT reports that there is no anticipated financial impact to the General 
Fund at this time. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on May 20, 2025, your Energy and Environment Committee considered a LADOT 
report relative to the Los Angeles Phase IV River Bike Path IS/MND to advance the Los Angeles River 
Bike Path Phase IV Project. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the recommendations stated 
in the LADOT report, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
NAZARIAN  YES 
YAROSLAVSKY YES 
JURADO   ABSENT 
RAMAN  ABSENT 
PADILLA  YES 
 
ME 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


